
 
 
 

File Number:  
      5031905 
July 29, 2024 
 
 
Evan MacDougall 
Municipality of East Hants 
15 Commerce Court 
Elmsdale, NS  B2S 3K5 
 
Dear Evan MacDougall: 
 
I am pleased to advise you that your application for funding under the Planning 
Assistance Grant Program has been approved. The Department of 
Communities, Culture, Tourism and Heritage will invest $8,985.78 towards the 
Lakelands Community Park design. 
 
The province’s role is to help with the planning and development of 
infrastructure for strong and vibrant communities. By supporting organizations 
like yours, we are making it easier for people and families to enjoy what their 
communities have to offer and providing the opportunities for Nova Scotians to 
maintain important social connections and participate in healthy activities. 
 
A Terms and Conditions document will be sent to you, once received, please 
sign, and return it to the regional office fundyregion@novascotia.ca . Courtney 
Nicholson-Patriquin, Fundy Regional Manager can be reached by email at 
fundyregion@novascotia.ca or by phone at (902)717-5439.   
 
I wish to extend best wishes to your organization for continued success and thank you 
for your efforts to provide sport and recreation opportunities that contribute to strong,  
vibrant communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Allan MacMaster 
Minister 
Communities, Culture, Tourism and Heritage 
 
c: Courtney Nicholson-Patriquin, Fundy Regional Manager 
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